
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Message from the Careers Team 
 

 

This term we have been faced with another lockdown, moving our 
Careers provision online once again.  We have met with Year 11 
students and parents on Microsoft Teams about their post 16 options 
and also with Year 13 students looking for apprenticeships.  We have 
hosted online events and presentations for students and parents, as 
well as the first virtual Employer Breakfast meeting! Year 13 students 
have also been receiving their university offers. 

 

 
 

Employer Engagement Success Story 
 

 
 

Congratulations to Sandwell Academy Alumni, Surjun Kaila, who has 
recently started as an Apprentice Commercial Clerk at VINCI Facilities 



 

Employer Presentations 
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